Summary: 

Mr. John Crouch of Hearth Patio and Barbecue (HPBA) has dedicated his time to Portola’s Targeted Airshed Grants annual wood stove event since the program kicked off in 2015.  He has played a crucial role in supporting air quality improvement efforts in Plumas County.e  After serving as industry champion for our continuous community woodsmoke education projects, Mr. Crouch is heading to a well-deserved retirement, and we appreciate all he has done and wish him the very best!
 

Requested Action:    
Review and Approved Resolution of Appreciation
 


ROLL CALL VOTE REQUESTED
 

Attachment:
Resolution of Appreciation 

